
 

Nursery Newsletter 

We have enjoyed a fun filled and busy spring term and we are looking forward to even more fun in the summer 

term.  We have had a lovely visit to the farm, hatched chicks, observed the life cycle of a butterfly and had an    

author visit. Take a look on our website or dojo. 

 EYFS - Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School 

(ourladyrosary.org.uk) 

Important Information 

 There will be a reception session 

for parents in the second summer 

term (dates to follow) 

 There will be transition days for 

children going into reception class 

this term (dates to follow) 

 Please make sure as the weather 

gets nicer you send in a cap with 

your child’s name on and put sun 

cream on them. 

 Reminder, please do not let your 

child bring toys to nursery. 

Here is a link to the local offer if you need any SEND support: 

Special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) and our Local Offer - Durham County Council  

If you have any special needs concerns you can contact Sarah White at school by ringing the office on 0191 5862264 

Toddler Group 

Every Tuesday we host a Toddler group in 

the infant hall 1pm—3pm call in and  join 

in the fun! We have children aged 0—3 

who come to play. 

The author we met was called Emily, 

she wrote a story about a moose! 

This term in Nursery we are going to be learning about travel and the seaside, and following the children’s        

interests.  Every week we introduce the children to a new sound in Nursery—we will share the sounds we have 

been learning about on dojo so that you can join in at home finding things that begin with that sound!  

The children really enjoyed looking after the 

chicks and watching how they hatched and 

grew! 

We enjoyed having a tea party with a 

tiger, he tried to eat all of our        

sandwiches and cakes! 

https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/pupil-login/eyfs/
https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/pupil-login/eyfs/
https://www.durham.gov.uk/localoffer

